
From: Dr Anna Herrey  
Sent: 02 May 2023 22:04 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning reference 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am writing to express my concern about the planned erection of a 40m ferris 
wheel in the heart of Camden Town. 
While this installation would likely attract even more tourists to the area I am 
not convinced existing roads and public transport would be able to cope with 
this increase, given that crowd control measures are already in place on 
weekends at Camden Town station. Pickpockets would have a field day. 
The 40m structure would also deny local residents privacy by allowing those on 
the wheel to look into residents’ windows. 
Has an impact assessment on the listed buildings in the regent’s canal 
conservation area taken place? 
 
With very best wishes 
 
Anna Herrey 
Camden resident 
 


